
Mt Martha Primary 
Principal 
Mr Martin Page 
 
Assistant Principals 
Mr Hugh O’Brien 
Mrs Karen Walker 
 
Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve or  
PO Box 139 
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
PSW Uniform Shop at MMPS 
Tuesdays 
8.45am - 9.45am 
Thursdays 
3.00-4.00pm 
Cash, credit card & EFTPOS   
only. No cheques. 
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 
 
PSW Frankston 
21 Playne St, Frankston. 
03 9769 6510 
Tuesday - Friday only 
9.00am - 5.00pm. 
Saturdays 10.00am - 1.00pm 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  November 29 2018. 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

 

Instrumental Concerts -  On Tuesday we had the final of our five instrumental music concerts.  

The quality of their performances reflects so well on our students’ musical talent, their            

dedication to learning an instrument and the quality of the teaching.  Congratulations to the 

students involved! Thank you parents for supporting the program. 

Book Pick Up Day - A reminder that Book Pick Up Day is next Tuesday 4th December from 8am 

to 6pm in the Staff Centre.  PSW our on site uniform supplier will be open  from 9am to 1pm on 

Book Pick Up Day if you would like to purchase uniform for next year. 

Library Books and Take Home Readers - The school has some excellent literacy resources for 

our students including library books and take home readers. Keeping our collection of resources 

for students to use year to year is very important. Can parents have a look at home for any 

school books and return them to the classroom or library as soon as possible?  Thank you for 

your help. 

Uniform Shop - After many years of providing an “on site” service at the school, PSW, our     

uniform supplier, is moving to a new shop in Mornington.  The final “on site” selling day is 3pm 

to 4pm on Thursday 13th December. More details about the new shop are included in this      

newsletter. 

Lost Property - With the end of term rapidly approaching we are keen to reduce our collection 

of lost property before the holiday break.  If your child has lost an item please visit Lost Property 

which is located near the rear doors to the Administration building. 

Assembly - Tomorrow Friday 30th November is our next whole school assembly.  It starts at 

9.10am.  Hope to see you there!  

Final Assembly for 2018 - Our final assembly will be held on Thursday 20th December at       
9.10 am in the gymnasium. We hope to see many of our school community attend the farewell 
assembly for the 2018 school year. School finishes for 2018 on Friday 21st December with a 
1.30pm dismissal time. 
 
Start of School 2019 - Students in Years 1 to 6 commence school for 2019 on Thursday 31st 

January.  2019 Prep students will have their individual interviews scheduled between Thursday 

31st January and Monday 4th February 2019.  2019 Prep classes commence on Tuesday 5th    

February.   

Kind regards 

 

Martin Page 

Principal   

 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

NOVEMBER 
 
Friday 30th 
Whole School Assembly 
9.10am in Gym 
 
Year 5A, 5D and 5E Pen Pal Beach Walk & BBQ 
9.30am - 1.00pm 
 
 
DECEMBER 
 
Tuesday 4th  
2019 Prep Transition Session 3 
9.15 - 10.30am Parent session 
in the Library Additive Free Food. 
 

BOOK COLLECTION DAY 
8.00am - 6.00pm  

Staff Centre  
 

PSW UNIFORM SHOP  
open 9am - 1pm 

 
Thursday 6th 

Senior Choir visit to Aged Care Homes 
10.30am - 2.30pm 
 
Tuesday 11th  
Prep Assembly 
9.00am - 9.30am 
 
State Wide Year 6 Orientation Day 
 
Thursday 13th 
School Council Meeting 
7.00pm in Staff Centre 
 
Monday 17th 
Step Up - New Rooms & Teachers for 2019 
11.45 - 12.45pm 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  
Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 2018 
Term 4  8th October to 21st December 

  (students dismissed at 1.30pm on last  

  day of term) 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 1  29th January to 5th April  
  Students Years 1 - 6 start  
  31st January 
  (Prep interviews 31st January, Friday  
  1st February or Monday 4th)  
  Preps start 5th February 9 - 2.15pm 
  Preps start full days 4th March 
Term 2  23rd April to 28th June  

Term 3  15th July to 20th September  

Term 4  7th October to 20th December 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENT COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 4 Mt Martha 

South Beach 

$8 30/11/2018 

Year 6 Gumbuya 

World 

Nil 30/11/2018 

Prep Enchanted Maze $20 30/11/2018 

Year 2 Balcombe  

Estuary 

$2 30/11/2018 

Year 3 Max The  

Magician 

$3 30/11/2018 

Year 5 Mt Martha 

South Beach 

$8 30/11/2018 

Nursing Home Visits $8 30/11/2018 



 

 

 

HOT SHOTS STATE FINALS 

Congratulations to our school Hot Shots team that played at the State Championships at Melbourne Park 
on Monday.  The boys played three matches, playing both singles and doubles with outstanding results.  

The boys finished 2nd in their pool resulting in them playing in the Semi Final. Unfortunately, they didn’t 
win that match so they finished in a play off for third or fourth place. The boys put on their best effort on 
the day. We won 6 sets and lost 6 sets so it all came down to points but unfortunately the boys fell short 
by a few points.  

The team finished 4th in Victoria with over 600 schools entered from the start of the competition.  

Thank you to all the parents who drove the boys up to the event and supporting our team. 

 

MISSING UNIFORM & EQUIPMENT 

Can everyone who has represented our school in summer/winter sports, cross country or athletics - 
please check if you have any singlets or shirts and return them to school ASAP.  

Also those who have borrowed a shot put or discus for Athletics practice at home, can you please bring 
them back? Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cameron Sweat-

man, PE Teacher. 

SPORT NEWS 



 

 

 

Christmas Donations for Families in Need 

 

Throughout 2018, the MMPS Student Representative Council 

(SRC) has run a number of successful fundraisers for various 

charities in our wider  community. 

This festive season, we are proud to announce our support of 

the Mornington & District Community Christmas Appeal. This is 

an opportunity for students and their families to donate a gift of 

toys, puzzles or books to those less fortunate in our local community. 

If you would like to participate, please leave your gift under the Christmas tree located in our front office 

before the 7th  December. Gifts should not be wrapped or labelled. Unfortunately we are unable to       

accept pre-loved goods for this fundraiser.  

On behalf of the SRC, we’d like to thank the school community for the support you’ve given our charity 

fundraisers this year. 

Kind regards, Jane Doye, Michael Beirne and all the students from the SRC. 

 

 

 

Please note that there are still vacancies for our fantastic guitar and violin 

programs in 2019. Forms are available at the office. 

 

Congratulations to all of the students who recently performed in a    

series of Instrumental Music Evenings. They certainly demonstrated 

great confidence, persistence (“practice makes perfect”) and of 

course, musical talent! 

 

Many thanks to our amazing music tutors, Ms Bernadette Baker, Ms Karen Burnett,          

Ms Alex Campbell, Mr Daniel Jones and Mrs Lyn Thomas. 

 

Mrs Leanne Rault 

Music Specialist Teacher 

 

  SOCIAL SERVICE NEWS 

INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC PROGRAM 2019 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

A friendly reminder BakeryMade management have extended our Lunch order system to 2 days a week. So parents/carers can 

now order a lunch order on either Mondays or Fridays if they wish.  

Please note there will be no lunch orders on Friday 21 December the last day of the school year. 

The only method for ordering school lunches for your child/ren from BakeryMade is to download the app from the iTunes 

store or google play – just search for the BakeryMade (all one word) app. Download and install the app and then open it and 

register as a customer. There are a number of steps to follow. It is important that you provide your home address for billing 

and not the school address.  

No cash is required using this system. Orders are placed, preferably the night before or earlier, but no later than 8am on the 

day the lunch is to be delivered. 

Once the app is open parents will be able to view the sub menus ie. Sandwiches, hot food selections, snacks, pies & pasties, 

muffins & slices and Gluten free options. 

The food will be delivered by Jon from BakeryMade at approximately 12.50 on Monday and Friday and then distributed to the 

classrooms. Please refer to the updated menu at the end of this bulletin. 

Thank you 

Admin team 

 

 

 LUNCH ORDER REMINDER 

 

 

Mt Martha Primary School will again be supporting the Mt Martha Lion’s Club with their 

Annual Trailer Raffle. I am sure you have seen the wonderful contribution they make to our 

community. You should have now received a book of five Lion’s Club Raffle Tickets.  

    The tickets are $2.00 each and the school receives 80c out of every $1.00 they receive.  

As a further incentive to sell all your raffle tickets                                                                

Mt Martha Lion’s Club sponsors have kindly donated the following prizes:   

3 McDonald’s vouchers   

                              

If you require any extra books of tickets please call at the School Office.                                  

All tickets sold or unsold need to be returned to the school by                                                   

Friday 7th December to be eligible for the draw on December 22nd. 

 

LIONS CLUB NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

PSW SHOP HOURS  

 

PLEASE NOTE  

 

PSW’s last selling day at Mt Martha Primary School  

is on Thursday 13th December at 3.00pm. 

New store opening soon in Mornington! 



 

 

 

YEAR 1 - 6:    Commence 9.00am Thursday 31st January 2019 

 

PREP INTERVIEWS:  Thursday 31st January, Friday 1st and Monday 4th February 

     Parents please attend with your child 

 

PREPS START SCHOOL:  Tuesday 5th February 9.00am - 2.15pm 

 

PREPS START FULL DAYS: Monday 4th March 9.00am - 3.30pm 

 

FEBRUARY OSHCP:  OSHCP offers a service for parents requiring care for their     

     Prep children during these 4 weeks of early finish times.  To     

     register for this service please contact Gillian Reid                        

     on 0407 438 858, or collect a registration form from the school        

     office. 

 

SUNSMART POLICY:  Everyone is encouraged to be SUNSMART and the wearing of hats    

     is compulsory until May 1st. Parents should supply their child with    

     sunscreen to be kept in their school bag.   

 

UNIFORM SHOP:   New PSW store will be opening in Mornington. 

     Last day for selling at Mount Martha Primary School is Thursday 13th December  

     2018 3.00 - 4.00pm. 

                

      

BANKSIA BULLETIN:  The first 2019 publication of the Banksia Bulletin will be on Thursday 31st  

     January. 

 

2019 TERM 1 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 
COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY NEWS 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $16 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running Summer School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private events. 

                                                    5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

DANCE CLASSES IN MT MARTHA: 

Ballet, Contemporary, Hip Hop 

Acrobatics, Kinder Dance,   

Jazz, Tap and Musical Theatre. 

 www.emmakamandance.com.au 

emmakaman@gmail.com 

Call Emma on: 0419 173 406 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.southbeachproject.com.au
http://www.emmakamandance.com.au
mailto:emmakaman@gmail.com

